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NEWSLETTER  26th April 2024 
 

Collective Worship Dates 
 

Family and friends are invited to join us in the school hall at 3pm. 

Y3 26.4.2024 
Y1 & Y2 3.5.2024 

Whole School Celebration Assembly 24.5.2024 
Reception 7.6.2024 

Y5 14.6.2024 

Y4 21.6.2024 
Y3 28.6.2024 

Y1/Y2 5.7.2024 
Y6 Leavers Assembly at 2.45pm 19.7.2024 

Y6 Leavers Mass – in church. 
Time to be confirmed 

23.7.2024 
 

 

In addition to our Collective Worship dates, please find below dates for our 150th 

Anniversary Celebrations. Please refer to the letter sent out this week on the 

Schoolspider App. 

150th Anniversary Celebrations 

Date Event 
17th May 2024 Party Day – Parents are invited to a 

celebration assembly at 2.30pm in the 
school hall 

12th June 2024 Art Exhibition 3.30pm – 5.30pm. 
17th June 2024 History Day 

26th June 2024 Archbishop McMahon visit 
22nd July 2024 Celebration Fun Day 

 

 



Weekly Attendance Awards 

W/c 25th March 2024 

Y3 100% 
 

DREAM AWARDS 
 

 DISCOVER RESPECT ENTHUSIAM ASPIRE MAKE A 
DIFFERENCE 

REC Belle Gabriel Leo D Arabella Leo A 
Year 1 Ruby Havana Deri Albi Mollie 

YEAR 2 Luna L Isaac Rosie Molly Max 
YEAR 3 Teddy Annabel Oliver D Zach Mia 

YEAR 4 Hallie Olivia Emily Izabelle Heidi 
YEAR 5 Sapphire Ben Alfie Alex Hallie 

YEAR 6 Alex Tom M Olivia Georgia Oliver C 

. 

Corpus Christi Out and About! 
 

 
 

Ari (R) visited his aunts Nursery at the weekend. The nursery is currently looking after the 
chicks and Ari was on hand to help. 

 



 
 
 

 
Congratulations to Evie (Y5) who received her art award from Trinity College London.  Evie 

attends an art class and has been working towards her award since Christmas.  She has 
made a variety of pieces and has studied many different artists.  Well done Evie! 

 
 

 
Nathan (Y4) played his first game for Pilkington Recs U9’s last week.  He did so well and 

was awarded the Coaches Player of the Match Award. What a fantastic start Nathan, well 
done! 



 
 

 
 

Congratulations to Mrs Potter who graduated from Liverpool John Moores University this 
week.  Mrs Potter completed her placement in our Nursery and Reception class last year.  
She was joined by her daughter Alice who also attends our Nursery. We hope you all had 

a fantastic day celebrating! 
 
 
 
 

Don’t forget to send your photographs into school if you would like your child to be 
included into the school newsletter.  This is not just for sporting achievements, it can 

include a day trip, a special milestone, a family celebration, a piece of artwork, 
fundraising etc.  It would be lovely to see a variety of children from our Corpus Christi 

family sharing their stories. 
Email your photographs to corpuschristi@sthelens.org.uk and include a few words to 

describe the event. 
Thank you 
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May Bank Holiday 

 
School will be closed on Monday 6th May 2024 

 
 

And finally……. 
 

Our Corpus Christi family sends love and very best wishes to Mr Chapman, our Y3 trainee 
teacher and Musical Theatre Club Lead, and his fiancée Olivia who celebrate their 

wedding day on Saturday, 27th April 2024.  Congratulations to you both, have a wonderful  
day. 

   


